
To: David O'Neil 
E-Mail: doneil@rinicoran.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: August 22, 2006

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0593-EX-ST-2006
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

1. The regular Ku-band extends from 14000-14500 MHz. You have asked for 13950-14500 
MHz.  13950-14000 MHz is in the extended Ku-band which requires coordination with the 
federal government. If you are actually going to operate in 13950-14000 MHz, you will be 
required to submit the name of the contracting agency, the contract number and point of contact. 
If this information is classified, you will have to submit it using the following procedure:

Applications that are classified (CONFIDENTIAL OR SECRET) for National Security purposes 
must be filed as follows:

* File all unclassified data electronically. Submit an electronic attachment stating that the 
classified portion of the application has been submitted to the FCC's Security Operations Staff 
in accordance with the instruction below.

* Submit the remaining portion of the application to: Federal Communications Commission, 
Security Operations Staff, OSMD, Room 1B458, 445 12th St, SW, Washington, DC 20554.

Either state that you will not be using 13950-14000 MHz or comply with the classified 
procedures above.

2. What satellites are being used as points of communication?

3. Applications 0592-EX-ST-2006 and 0593-EX-ST-2006 look very similar.  Is there any 
substantial difference, or can they be treated as one application?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
August 22, 2006 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   4505


